
 

1 March 2019 

 

Dear Sir or Ma’am,  

 

Valor Martial Arts is delighted to be hosting the Buckeye Championships this fall.  The event will be held in 

Dayton at the South Metro Sports Center on November 2.  Last year’s event totaled more than 400 in 

attendance, and we expect to see a continued increase in both martial arts competitors and spectators. 

Valor Martial Arts would like to extend the opportunity for your business to maximize its exposure to both 

local and out-of-area participants. We offer several advertising/sponsorship packages, ranging from a 

$100 package to our Diamond Sponsor package offering premier exposure to all Buckeye Championships 

participants. (We also have a Title Sponsorship available: please contact us for additional information.) 

The sooner you begin the sponsorship, the more exposure your business can receive (some packages 

include social media and web-based exposure for your business). For those interested in this benefit, we 

recommend returning the sponsorship form as soon as possible. We typically begin internet and social 

media campaigning as soon as sponsorship information is received. 

In addition to the athletic competition, during the Buckeye Championships, Valor holds its annual military 

appreciation ceremony and provides a donation to the USO. Last year, we were able to donate $500 to 

this military relief organization. 

If you have questions, or are interested in the Title Sponsorship, please contact Grand Master Scott 

Schwab or Master Sara Schwab at (937) 694-0029, or info@buckeyechampionships.com. 

  

On behalf of all competitors, the Buckeye Championships and Valor Martial Arts, thank you for your 

support! 

Appreciatively,  

 

 

Grand Master Scott Schwab 

(937) 694-0029     
info@buckeyechampionships.com   
11  N. Elm St.  Dayton, Ohio   45449   


